
RESPOND
Which NYC park do you
visit the most?

Fort Washington Park
Sakura Park
Riverside Park
Riverside Park South

REACT
Let me know where you
stand on the issues. Click here!

CONNECT

Facebook

Twitter

YouTube

Flickr

September 4, 2015 Click here if you have trouble viewing this email

Dear Friends,

Hurricane Sandy Recovery – Repairing Our Parks

Along with the New York City Department of Parks and
Recreation, I am pleased that the city will receive more than
$2.8 million from the Federal Emergency Management Agency
(FEMA). The funding will help repair damage caused by
Superstorm Sandy to Fort Washington Park, Sakura Park,
Riverside Park, and Riverside Park South.

Even though it has been more than three years, the after effects
of Superstorm Sandy continue to affect our daily lives. We
have been unable to fully enjoy the city’s recreational facilities
due to lingering damage from the storm. This federal funding
will help to fully repair the buildings, trails, and fields of our
park system in order to return it to its pre-Sandy state.

After the repairs are completed, you will once again have
access to all of the park system’s open spaces and will be able
to enjoy the temporary refuge they provide from the hectic
pace of city life. I am proud of the resiliency that New York
has shown in the face of adversity and I will continue to work
to ensure the city has the resources to complete our recovery.

Sincerely,
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